Industry Advisory from the
Building & Safety Department
Building Department Operations

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety is open regular hours as of today. Of course
this is subject to change as circumstances change. We will send out updates as they become available.

We are asking that customers utilize our online portal to conduct any business that can be completed
online. Please visit our website at www.lasvegasnevada.gov/building for information. If your needs
require a visit to the building department please be conscious of maintaining Social Distances of 6 feet
from other customers and Building & Safety staff.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO
Building and Safety Director
City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department



